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From: "Beth Thompson" <scphdteamone@snowcrest.net>
To: FTC.SERIUS("antitrust@ftc.gov")

Date: Tue, May 8, 2001 5:17 PM

Subject: Tobacco Report to Congress

1 write in support of continuation of the FTC report to Congress on cigarette and smokeless advertising
expenditures. This is the only source we have of obtaining this information. It is imperative that it be
continued.
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